
I am writing today in support of Single Payer Healthcare for All Oregonians. 

We pay MORE for healthcare in this nation than most other nations, and yet, we have far LESS 

access. 

Single Payer Healthcare is not only the most moral choice, it is also the most fiscally responsible 

to ensure that ALL people have access to healthcare. Our federal government has shown a bias 

and blindness to facing these fact, Oregon needs to join the fight to lead the way in de-

stigmatizing Single Payer healthcare AND in resetting the moral compass that all people deserve 

access to healthcare. 

My mother and father are both on Medicare. I am a small business owner and I live every day in 

fear of some diagnosis that will bankrupt my family despite all my best efforts and good 

planning. We are, any of us, one devastating diagnosis away from disaster. 

Thank you for hearing my concerns and desires. I ask for your support of SB1046/HB2675 

 

Kymberli Ricks White 

Beaverton, OR 97005 

 


